
 
   
 
AAF at RIT Seeks a Webmaster 

  

Kayla Himelein  Kayla.Himelein@gmail.com 

  

29 April 2008 

  

If you’re looking to get involved in a professional organization, work with a great 
team of students, hold a creative leadership position and you want a standing 
portfolio piece, the American Advertising Federation (AAF) at RIT has just the 
job!  AAF is a student-run organization that promotes networking skills and 
creativity and is looking for a webmaster.  RIT students with web design skills who 
are willing to design, implement and update AAF’s website are encouraged to 
apply.  The webmaster position is an Executive Board position and is a great way 
to gain leadership skills and practical experience.  If you are interested in the 
position or have questions about it, contact AAFR at 
AmericanAdvertising.RIT@gmail.com . 
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